Attachment 6

From: Linda Colwell <>

Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 7:17 PM
To: Planning; Ty Lewis

Subject: 1745 Spring St.

| am confused. Why would you consider rezoning for this project for a hotel? Parking is inadequate . Spring Street is

now a steady stream of traffic. Neighborhoods are close by. Isn’t there a more appropriate place to build (another!!)

hotel? Why do we have regulations and then make exceptions so frequently on developments? What happen to the
intended park at this location.

Is there any section of our community that is safe from over developing? The east side of town still has space yet you
want to impact the west side by rezoning up to Olive Street. What a waste of our historic side of town!

Thank you for answering my concerns.

Linda Colwell

Sent from Mail for Windows





